Hi Brandon,

The Constitution Party of South Dakota will be holding its state convention on Saturday, June 21st in
meeting rooms A & B of the main library in Sioux Falls located at 200 N Dakota Ave. starting at

10am.
Please confirm that you have received this notice. RECEIVED

Thank you, MAY 2 1 2014

Lori Stacey 8.D. SEC. OF STATE

State Chairwoman
CP of South Dakota



